
From: Naell Crosby-Roe on behalf of Naell Crosby-Roe <Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz>
To: QLDC Communications
Subject: (02) RE: Crux Publishing Ltd - reply to QLDC
Date: Thursday, 23 June 2022 10:58:50 AM

Just say Mike has asked you to follow up
 

From: QLDC Communications <communications@qldc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2022 10:58 AM
To: Naell Crosby-Roe <Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Crux Publishing Ltd - reply to QLDC
 
Thanks. He’s likely to ask why am I emailing him when his letter/email was sent to Mike (with me
and you cc’ed) but we’ll cross that bridge…
 

From: Naell Crosby-Roe <Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2022 10:43 AM
To: QLDC Communications <communications@qldc.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Crux Publishing Ltd - reply to QLDC
 
Nice. Run with that.
 

From: QLDC Communications <communications@qldc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2022 10:12 AM
To: Naell Crosby-Roe <Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz>
Subject: FW: Crux Publishing Ltd - reply to QLDC
 
How’s this?
 
 
Kia ora Peter
 
Thank you for your letter which we have reviewed. Our views regarding your original
article remain unchanged.
 
However, if you believe you have any evidence backing up the claims made then we would
welcome you sharing it to enable Council to review your claims in this light.
 
Please can you confirm you’re willingness (or not) to do this by close of business today, i.e.
before the long weekend.
 
We politely request sight of this evidence by close of business Wednesday 29 June.
 
Kā mihi,
Sam
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From: Peter Newport <peter.newport@crux.org.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 20 June 2022 4:44 PM
To: Mike Theelen <mike.theelen@qldc.govt.nz>
Cc: Sam White <sam.white@qldc.govt.nz>; Naell Crosby-Roe <Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz>;
Kim Bowden <kim.bowden@crux.org.nz>
Subject: Crux Publishing Ltd - reply to QLDC
 
Dear Mr Theelen,
 
Please find attached our reply to your communication of Friday June 17, 2022.
 
Best Regards,
 

Peter Newport
Managing Editor
Crux Publishing Ltd
PO Box 1664, Queenstown 9348

Office 03 441 8387  
Mobile 021 380 318
crux.org.nz 
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